
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SWINDON BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

SECTION 14 - THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 
1984 

 
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF OVERTOWN 

HILL, WROUGHTON 
 
This Order is being introduced to allow carriageway 
resurfacing works and the effect with to prevent vehicles from 
proceeding on Overtown Hill from the junction with Brimble 
Hill to the junction with Combe Close. 
 
Traffic will be diverted along Brimble Hill and the road leading 
to Overtown. 
 
Access for Combe Close to be maintained. 
 
The Order will come into force on the 11 October 2016 for 12 
months but it anticipated the closure will be in force for 10 
days. 
 
Highways and Transport Services 
20 September 2016 
 
For further information regarding this closure please contact the Streetworks 
on: (01793) 466401 (direct line) quoting reference TTRO 2666 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


